
Celebration Reception for the Enthronement of His Majesty the Emperor 

 

 The Consulate-General of Japan in Detroit held a reception at the residence of Consul General 

Nakagawa on the 17th of May to celebrate the enthronement of His Majesty the Emperor of Japan. 

We would like to thank those who signed the greeting book either at the reception or at our Consulate 

office. 

 


